
 

Hibakusha (atomic bomb survivors) 

are coming to New York !! 
 

Dear friends, 

The tenth NPT Review Conference begins on August 1, 2022. 

During the period of the Conference, we hold the A-bomb exhibition titled “Three 

Quarters of a Century After Hiroshima and Nagasaki: The Hibakusha—Brave Survivors 

Working for a Nuclear-Free World.”  The exhibition is in the Visitors’ Lobby Gallery of 

the UN General Assembly building from August 5 to September 2. 

Hibakusha delegates, who visit New York City to attend the Conference, join the 

opening ceremony of the exhibition on August 5.   

If you are interested in looking at the exhibition and meeting with the Hibakusha and 

hearing their testimonies, please contact the organization below.  

 

 

Please contact:  

Japan Confederation of A- and H-Bomb Sufferers Organizations 

    (Nihon Hidankyo) 
    

Email:  kj3t-tnk@asahi-net.or.jp 

Phone: +81 3 3438 1897      Fax: +81 3 3431 2113  

                                                   

Thank you very much for your kind consideration. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Japan Confederation of A- and H-Bomb Sufferers Organizations (Nihon Hidankyo) 

Nihon Hidankyo is the only national organization of A-bomb survivors of Hiroshima and Nagasaki  

(Hibakusha) in Japan.  Since its founding in 1956, Hidankyo has worked for a total ban on and the  

abolition of nuclear weapons for “not creating another Hibakusha again.”              


